%rd December, 1955.

My dear Eempthorne,

I have just received your manuseript with the referee's
report from Penrose, who haa some amdvice to give, but I do not
know how far this will fit in with your own ideas.

Your referee is evidently a much more courtecus man than

Haldane .

Sincerely yours,



